
Effective January 1, 2012, Mid-Missouri Telephone Company will be converted to a new 
company named “Otelco Mid-Missouri LLC”.  Other than the change in name, which 
may be reflected on communications with you, our relationships with you, our customers, 
will remain the same – same people, same locations and addresses, and same telephone 
numbers.  We appreciate your relationship with us and look forward to continuing to 
serve you in the future. 


